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COMMUNITY NEWS

As we approach the holiday season, we wanted to take a moment to reflect on the year and share some of the exciting projects that Hunt Military has completed in our

community this year. We're grateful for your residency and continued support and want to ensure that our community remains a great place to live as we head into the
new year.

A Year of Improvement: Highlights from 2024
Throughout this year, we’ve been busy enhancing the spaces that matter most to you. Here’s a look at some of the key projects we’ve completed:

« Nimitz Roof Project: A complete overhaul of the roofs and gutters in the Nimitz neighborhood. Every roof and gutter were replaced to ensure greater protection and
efficiency for the homes. This important project will help safeguard the buildings from the elements and improve the overall quality of our community infrastructure.

« Glenview Tree Trimming Project: We’ve removed branches encroaching on the homes to improve clearance and reduce risk.

- Paving project in Nimitz and Forrestal Village: Some roadways and parking areas were resurfaced to improve the overall condition and appearance of our community.
These updates help ensure smoother, safer driving and walking paths, while also enhancing the long-term durability of our streets. We appreciate your patience during
the work and are excited to see the positive impact this project has on our community!

- Energy-Efficient Upgrades: As part of our commitment to sustainability, we’ve made significant strides toward energy conservation this year. We inspected homes per
the OSD policy to ensure residents are being billed only for their consumption and validated meters are reporting properly. continued to install new submeters to
better track and manage energy usage and We installed upgraded insulation, more-efficient thermostats, more energy-efficient LED light bulbs, and low-flow water
fixtures in homes, plus introduced energy-efficient lighting in common areas. These improvements are key steps in promoting a greener, more energy-conscious
community.

We hope these improvements have made your home and community more enjoyable, and we’re not stopping here!
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Date: 12/5/2024
Location: 4343 0Old Grand Avenue

Free event starting at 5:30pm to 7:30pm, Sit
by a firepit and keep warm with s'mores
and hot chocolate! Craft stations will be set
up to keep you busy with special guests!

Date: 12/6/2024
Location: 100 Village Green

Join us from 5:30pm to 6:30pm for joy,
music & fun! A special treat awaits as
Santa makes a grand entrance. Fun
activities and crafts!

Leasing Office Contact Information

847-999-6228
&) GreatLakesContact@huntcompanies.com
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Date: 12/17/24
Location: Community Center

Stop by from 4pm to 6pm for our
annual holiday party! We've planned a
fun filled evening with something for
everyone!
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Did You Know?...

- All our properties are located on Federal land, where marijuana use is
illegal along with any kind of soliciting.

- To prevent late fees, rent and utilities must be paid by the 1st of the
month with a grace period of 5 days.

- If you anticipate an upcoming move, a 30-day notice must be provided
to avoid paying rent for days that you're not actually residing in the home.
We will accept notices up to 90 days in advance.

- Pets must always be “on leash”. Pets shall not be tethered outside the
home at any time. If an owner's pet constitutes a threat to the health and
safety of other residents or animals, a 10 day notice to terminate the lease
will be provided to the lease holder.

MAINTENANCE TIPS

As the weather starts to cool down, it's time to get your home ready for winter season.
Here are some helpful tips for winter!

* Disconnect garden hoses from hose bibs to avoid pipe burst.

** Set your thermostat to a constant temperature, to help prevent fluctuations that

That might lead to freezing or pipe bursting. When going away, set your temperature no lower than 57 * F
but never turn off your heat. Also, never use an oven to heat your home

* Ensure all windows are not only closed, but locked to help with draft.

* Make sure your smoke detector and carbon monoxide are working and tested them monthly.

Friendly Reminder

Please remember to use the email address
GreatLakesContact@huntcompanies.com to reach everyone in the office.

If you’d rather speak with a staff member, please call 847-999-6228.

If you receive an automated message, simply press 2 for current resident to
connect with someone. If you hear that all agents are busy, don’t worry—it's just
a recorded message, so please hold on before getting a staff member.

Community Trash Schedule

Waste Management: FOLLOW US ON
Fort Sheridan - Monday, Glenview - Tuesday, Dﬁ)
* Please remember to break your boxes *

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

Community Director Director of Operations
Doris Tindell Brent Norvik
a doris.tindell@huntcompanies.com 8 brent.norvik@huntcompanies.com
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